
Prices Effective Friday and Saturday

OREGONIAN

3 bottles 48c

JUICE

Playfair

PEARL

FLAKYSODAS2lbPk9 17c

SILK TISSUE 3rolls lQc

Pewaukee Lake

A. L. Hooton, electrical contractor 
and dealer, 274 Second St., Coquille 
Complete stock ot wiring supplies. tf

Navy Seeking 
Enlistments.

Grade "A" j

BUTTER

Sani-Clor

BLEACH

Port Orford 
Editor Passes

ance to date this, year has been 213 
and an effort is being put forth to 
make the average for the year at 
least 200. Various improvements 
have been made to the church build­
ing during the year, class rooms hav­
ing been added. Because of im­
perative need the auditorium is to be 
enlarged and class rooms added. New 
pews for the entire auditorium are 
riso being planned. These improve­
ments are accomplished withput the 
aid of any special offerings, pleas of 
subscriptions.

A spirit of the utmost harmony pre­
vails throughout the entire churth 
and the Siases look forward to anoth­
er year of warm fellowship and close 
co-operation and of noteable growth. 
They appreciate very much the atU-' 
tude of warm friendship on the part 
of the entire community.

J. A. Hannon
Phone 180R — Coquille

City Motors
Your Firestone Dealer

Fi region»
STAHÁ19 THU 

Th.
Valuó Sensation 

of 1940

Sunchine Krispy
CRACKERS 2»i*» Z>

Six Delicious Flavors

JELLO

Golden Ripe
BANANAS

Ti restos*
CIUÍT T»» í

Silver Thistle
MINCED CLAMS2 " *“

Large Solid Heads

LETTUCE

UNREAL REALITIES
IN THIS AMAZING AMEBICA

Victory Dinner 
To Close Second 
Year Of Ministry

The local Church of Christ plans 
a “Victory Dinner" to be held Fri-

GREEN ONIONS 
RADISH UR J bunche,

Free Pot Holder

CORN STARCH2

of June, according to word received 
today from Captain James B. Hardie, 
officer in charge of Marine Corps re­
cruiting actiivties in' the Portland 
district.

This, Captain Hardie stated, is due 
to the fact that congress has author­
ized the expansion of the Marine

Enlistments Now 
Open In Marines

The United States Marine Corps 
recruiting office in the U. S. court 
house at Portlang has been authorized 
to accept an unlimited number of

_________ ______

market

LOOK AT THESE BIG VALUES

'Firestone
GUM-DIPPED TIRES 

Win Indianapolis 
500 Mile 

Automobile Sweepstakes


